






November 5, 2024

Dear Chair Dr. Henderson,

After great thought and consideration, I have decided to resign as a Governing Board Member of
SDIS. As you know my professional and personal commitments have become increasingly
time-consuming.

I greatly appreciate the opportunity to be part of such a strong and dedicated team and serving on
the board for the past 3 years. Thank you for the great leadership. I wish only for the success of
SDIS.

Elahkwa,

Zowie Banteah



From: Dr. Sharon Henderson
To: Chavez, Corina, PED; natasha@jjdfirm.com; Zowie Banteah-Yuselew; Georgianna Desiderio; Jennifer Russell
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Letter of Resignation
Date: Tuesday, November 5, 2024 5:55:10 PM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
Colleagues,
Please accept this letter of resignation from the SDIS governing council to be effective
immediately.  It has been a pleasure to work on behalf of the students and community.
Unfortunately, I am unable to continue to serve on the governing council due to recent
egregious behaviors of our head administrator. It behooves me that a semi-qualified school
administrator can create such a chaotic and disrespectful school environment. Moreover, the
Head Administrator has created discord among staff, parents and students. She has
deliberately engaged in vindictive behaviors such as writing harassing hate mails to board
members, calling the place of employment of board members, making outrageous and
inaccurate public statements, instigating student protests, encouraging a community uproar at
board meetings and inviting the local media to demean, discredit and  criticize board members.
As an educator for over 35 years, I am appalled by the Head Administrator’s conduct and
behaviors. Almost a year ago, we the governing council confidently appointed Ms. Niiha to
the position of Head Administrator that she would lead our school to improved student
achievement while fostering Indigenous education. Instead, our school continues to be in dire
need of outside intervention.
I sincerely hope the NM Charter Board and Commission will investigate the fraudulent and
egregious actions of the Head Administrator and bring harmony back to the community.
I sincerely appreciate Ms. Chavez and the Charter Division for their continued support and
guidance during my years of board service. Again, I thank you for your time and support to
our governing council.

Respectfully,
Dr. Sharon L. Henderson, Governing Council Chair
Six Directions Indigenous School
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